
      Sent:   Mon 2/25/2019 7:59 PM 
 
To:  City Hall Clerk <CityHallClerkOffice@westalliswi.gov 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I recently reviewed the public proposal for the possible liquor store that would take up residence 
at the corner of 92nd and Lincoln Ave.  I live on Arthur Ave not far from there and ever since 
my husband and I moved into the neighborhood that store has been empty.  I would like the 
common council and the city government concerned with this to know I am for it.  The proposal 
is wonderful, and it is good to see a business committed to cleaning up and improving that area.   
Filling empty storefronts makes the whole neighborhood and city look better, and a convenience 
store like what is proposed might be helpful for local residents that do not drive. 
Thank you for considering this proposal.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Marian French 
 


